PUBLIC NOTICE
RESIDENTS OF CAMBRIDGE TOWNSHIP
NOXIOUS WEED SPRAYING

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Township of Cambridge will be spraying ditches along Township roads within the right-of-way to kill noxious weeds and brush beginning August 8, 2016.  Any resident who objects to having ditches sprayed adjoining their property must contact the Township Road Supervisor and also place red flags to designate area between which spraying is not desired.  Anyone with heavy concentration of poison ivy in the ditch should also contact the Township Road Supervisor so special application can be made.
The Road Supervisor (Rob Anderson) can be contacted by calling the Township at 
(763) 689-4019 or leaving a message if not available.  
				Darrell Vosika
				Cambridge Township Clerk
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